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Mr President,

Sweden w1shes to welcome the delegation of Israel and expresses its apprematlon for
~ the presentanon of the nat1onal report. :

We note that the number of persons heId- in administrative detention has declined over
the past few years. However, Isracli human rights groups continue to express concern at
Jits widespread use. The Human Rights Committee did also raise the frequent and

~extensive use of administrative detention, including for children, in its concluding -
observations, What measures is the Government of Isracl taking to lnnlt the use of

administrative detennon to enly the 1ost exceptlonal cases?

Sweden recommends that the Government of Israel ensure that the use of administr at'lve '

‘detention is minimized and that human 11ghts are fully respected in the ﬁght against
terrotism. :

-The Government of Ismel has taken unportant steps to combat gender-based vmlenee
by adopung new legislation and eslabhshmg a special task force. Nevertheless, it

remains a serious problem. The .Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination -

against. Women has expressed concern at the -prevalence of domestic and sexual
violence against women and gitls, partleularly against those belonging to minority
communities. Could the Government of Israel elaborate on its efforts to protect women
and g11ls 1neludmg from the minority communities, from gender-based Vlolence?

Sweden recommends that the Government of Israel 1nten81ﬁes its efforts to combat
gender—based v101ence against women and glrls including from minority communities. -

| Thank you, Mr President




